
Subject: Welcome to Pakistan International School Doha - Important Information for Preparatory 

Students. 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are delighted to welcome you to Pakistan International School Doha, Cambridge Branch, for the 

academic session 2024 - 2025. As part of the Preparatory class, your journey with us is about to begin, and 

we look forward to an exciting and enriching year ahead. 

Important Information: 

1.New session commencement:  

The new academic year will commence with effect from 1st September 2024. We look forward to seeing 

all our new students bright and ready for the start of their educational adventure. 

2.School Uniform:  

The school uniform can be bought from JUNIA TAILOR. 

Location: https://g.co/kgs/69Lf665 

Address: Al Muntaza Zone 24 Abu Qasim Al Shabi street 

Timings 

Saturday- Thursday:                 9:00am-1:00pm, 4:00 pm- 8:30 pm. 

Friday                                            4:30pm-8:30pm 

   4443 1908 (Store).  

3.Course-Books:  

Course books and note-books will be available at the School Book Shop from 22nd Aug, 2024. Please refer 

to the attached list for detailed information. IGCSE book list 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1V6Iw6FGg5uRgHsDuhbWjbuA7igPJ_xno/view?usp=sharing 

Subject selection form 

 https://drive.google.com/file/d/11meKvBvkudbnrN7M47s-skhPSjxM0VVV/view?usp=sharing 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our administrative 

office    +974 4468 3343  

 We are here to help and ensure a smooth start to the school year for both you and your child. 

Thank you for choosing Pakistan International School Doha. We are excited to embark on this educational 

journey with you. 

Best regards, 

Principal, 

Pakistan International School Doha, Cambridge Branch 

https://g.co/kgs/69Lf665
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1V6Iw6FGg5uRgHsDuhbWjbuA7igPJ_xno/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11meKvBvkudbnrN7M47s-skhPSjxM0VVV/view?usp=sharing

